
 

 

 

17th December 2014 
 

 
Dave Filov 

ASX Compliance 
Level 40 Central Park 

152-158 St Georges Terrace 

Perth WA 6000 
 

 
By email: dave.filov@asx.com.au 

 

 
Dear Mr Filov, 

 
ADG Global Supply Limited (ASX: ADQ) – Extended Voluntary Suspension 

 
Further to our previous announcements, ADG Global Supply (“the Company”) is yet to complete negotiations 

with our client and has been informed of continued delays in them providing clarification of the their 

financial position. 
 

At this time, ADG Global Supply Limited has requested an extended suspension of Trading while it awaits 
clarification and assesses the impact of any outcome.  

 

Once information is received, the Company will seek to provide an update to the market. We anticipate the 
suspension to be in place until 16th January 2015. 

 
The Company is not aware of any reason why the voluntary suspension should not be granted. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 
 

By Order of the Board 

 
Paul Roberts 
Company Secretary 

mailto:dave.filov@asx.com.au

